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Restricted use of Il-Moll tal-Fekkruna in Il-Bajja ta' San Pawl 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that Il-Moll tal-Fekruna in Il-Bajja ta’ San Pawl will be restricted in use. 

 

With immediate effect and until further notice, the use of Il-Moll tal-Fekruna in Il-Bajja ta’ 

San Pawl, along the line A, B and C as shown in red on the attached chart, will be 

restricted to all vessels except those authorised. The restriction will be from 0600 hours 

to 1030 hours daily, whilst there will be no restrictions during all other hours. 

 

All mariners and the general public are reminded that the use of Il-Moll tal-Fekruna is 

intended solely for the purpose of loading and unloading operations.  

 

Mariners are to note the above and leave Il-Moll tal-Fekruna free during the above-

mentioned time, unless authorised to use it. 

 

Any instructions issued on VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by Valletta VTS are to be complied 

with. 

 

Chart affected: BA 211. 

 




